2017-18 Fifth Grade Supply List

Dear Incoming 5th Grade Students and Parents,

Due to restricted funds in the district for the 2017-18 school year, the
school will have limited supplies for students. Therefore, below is the
suggested list of supplies needed for the 2017-18. Students will also be asked
to replenish supplies (such as pencils and notebooks), if they are used up

during the year.

e 3 boxes of Kleenex or other brand facial tissue
e 6 two-pocket folders

1 box of colored pencils

1 pencil sharpener

2 glue sticks

1 large pink eraser

1 ream (500 sheets ) plain, white printer paper

1 box of quart-size Ziplock bags

1 box of gallon-size Ziplock bags
2 Five-Subject Notebooks
12 #2 pencils

1 box of crayons

1 pencil case (zipper style)
6 red ink pens

1 small bottle hand sanitizer, pump-type

Thank you so much! See you on September 2017!
The Fifth Grade Teachers



